
 

 
 
 

Memo 
 
Date:     May 15, 2023  
 
To:   Priests, deacons, principals and presidents, men and women  
   religious, chancery staff and parish communicators 
 
From:  The Most Reverend Bernard E. Shlesinger III, auxiliary bishop of  
   Atlanta 
 
Re:   Official appointments and announcements 

           
 
The Most Reverend Gregory John Hartmayer, OFM Conv., Archbishop of 
Atlanta, is pleased to convey the following official announcements, published 
on The Georgia Bulletin, regarding priestly ministry in the Archdiocese of 
Atlanta.   
 
Appointments effective Saturday, July 1.  

https://georgiabulletin.org/news/2023/05/new-spiritual-leaders-to-take-up-ministries-at-parishes-in-atlanta-archdiocese/

